
Board  Updates
This year The Patchwork
Board is creating committees
to help support the school,
families and staff.  If you are
interested in joining a
committee or the board
please contact
Jammie@thepatchworkschool
.com.  

Welcome our board news newsletter. 
We are excited to share what is
happing around Patchwork and the
Commuity with you.  
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Community Partner of
the Month

Our partner, The Louisville Family Center,
treated The Patchwork teachers to a delicious
lunch from Pica's today. Thank you so much - we
felt very pampered.
If you want to learn more about the amazing
work done at The Louisville Family Center, visit
them at louisvillefamilycenter.com. They offer a
wide variety of counseling options for individuals
and families. 

If you know of a local business that would like to
partner with us and pamper our amazing staff,
please contact
jammie@thepatchworkschool.com

Committees
Community Building 

Family Support
Communications 
Parent Events 
Organizing Play dates

Beautifying 
Earth Day Work Day
Winter Prep 
Maintenance Support

Partnerships and Fundraising
Teacher appreciation 

mailto:jammie@thepatchworkschool.com


Events 
It was wonderful to see so many families at our
back to school event!   Thank you to our
classroom board reps for suppling the snacks.  
 We look forward to our next event. 

School News
We are off to a great start having tons of fun with all our
amazing Patchwork students!

Happy Belated Birthday to Hannah and Andrea who both had
birhdays in August!  


